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Approved Vendor for Oakland Community College 
 
The Center for Professional Studies (CPS) has just been approved as a vendor to Oakland Community 
College in their Economic Workforce Development program.  All of CPS’s courses and consulting services 
are now approved and available through this important program to service our business community with 
hands-on based certificate technical training. 
 
Based on CPS’s unique tools, techniques and methodologies that apply theory to real company sponsored 
projects in the classroom.  CPS’s vast experience in the corporate world brings a unique perspective to the 
classroom and training event.  CPS believes there must be a measurable outcome from a training event that 
proves the time and resources provided value. 
 
CPS has prepared a White Paper about their approach and stellar accomplishments serving these types of 
students and believes this should be the model of training for both the public and corporate sector.  CPS 
would be happy to share this document with anyone who is interested. 
 
 
About CPS 
 
Founded in 1993 The Center for Professional Studies (CPS) has trained over 7,000 Technical Professionals at 
400 corporations.  CPS is a Michigan based licensed vocational training institute that provides world class 
certified technical education.  Their courses are constantly being updated to keep pace with the ever 
changing trends which are monitored by a multi-industry represented curriculum board.  CPS’s 
methodology is a fast paced, hands-on approach which covers theory, industry application, then 
demonstrates them on real life projects. 
 
Contact Information  The Center for Professional Studies 

Daryl Patrishkoff, PMP 
Chief Executive Officer 
Mobile:  248-505-7426 
E-mail:  dpatrish@cpspoly.com 
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